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Our school is a friendly and vibrant community, where all of God’s children 

flourish and gain the knowledge, wisdom and skills needed to care about 

themselves, their community and their world. 

Headteacher’s Update 

Friday 16th May 2024 

 

Prayer of the Week 

Dear God, 
 

Thank for the animals, food, water and my 
family. 
 

Thank you for our planet, the trees and the 
air that we breathe. 
 

Please help us to care for our planet by 
being careful with plastic. 
 
Amen 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I’d like to start by celebrating our much-loved Year 6 
children, who have approached this week of SATs tests in 
an admirable way; they have been so focused and so 
determined to try their very best. I am so proud of them. 

And so, the week started with a slight buzz coming from the 
hall, as all the Year 6 children shared breakfast together. 
We then moved to the classrooms for some Grammar 
songs and dances and it was with an actual skip in our steps 
that we went off to our various places for the tests. 

The children have generally felt that the tests have been 
fair and some even thought they were easier than the 
practice ones they’d done earlier in the year. Throughout 
the week, their resilience has been exemplary and all you 
Parents and Carers of our Year 6 children should feel very 
proud. 

But the week has also been full of other wonderful learning 
activities around the school:  Year 3 have been building 
structures with Fruit Pastilles and sticks and Year 5 have 
been making Greek Theatres. I caught another group of 
Year 5s in the Forest School racing to be the first to pull 
their heavy load to the finish line having used some strong 
knots and still another throwing their javelins across the 
field.  

I've shown a number of visitors around the school again this 
week and they've all remarked on what a beautiful site we 
have and how lucky the children are to have so much space. 
The Site Team have worked hard to make the school look so 
lovely and I'm really proud of it - and them!  

And so, we come to the end of another busy week. Thank 
to you everyone who has made this such a happy and 
successful week at school. I especially want to thank all of 
you wonderful parent helpers and volunteers who support 
with trips, read with children, help out with lessons and 
enable the school to run so smoothly. We are grateful to 
you all. 

Have a lovely weekend everyone, 

Amanda 



Parking—Polite Notice 

Please park in Wear Bay Crescent, Warren Road, or 

Foreland Avenue when bringing your children to and 

from school.  

Can we ask that you do not to drive right up to the 

school gate as there has been some very dangerous 

parking recently, where children were not safe. There is 

nowhere to park near the school, but there is always 

plenty of space in the surrounding roads.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 


